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Friday 10 January 2020, forthcoming events for the week commencing 13 January  

Monday 13.1.2020 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast Club  
After School Club 

Tuesday 14.1.2020 

8am-9am 
Midday 

3.30pm-6pm 
3.30pm - late 

Breakfast Club  
Guitar and Cello lessons 
After school club 
Parents evening  

Wednesday 15.1.2020 

8am-9am 
3.30pm-6pm 

4pm-8pm 
3.30pm- late 

Breakfast Club  
After school club  
Karate in the sports hall 
Parents evening 

Thursday 16.1.2020 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
3.30pm-late 

Breakfast Club 
After school club 
Parents evening 

Friday 17.1.2020 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast Club 
After school club 

 

Happy New Year! 

January has arrived at SPS and we have launched our new curriculum. As part of their ‘Tomorrow’s World’ topic Year 

6 will regularly be posting photos from around the school on to the Class Dojo school story page; keep a look out for 

the updates.  

 

Parents Evening 

A reminder that next week is our first round of parent’s evenings. If you have not yet made an appointment, please 

see the email sent to you before the Christmas holidays.  

 

New School Website 

As the new school website is all but finished, I will no longer be updating the old one. I am aiming to launch the new 

site on Friday 24 January.  

 

Ofsted Parents Meeting 

Dr Kay and I would like to invite you to the next Ofsted parent’s information meeting which will take place at 6pm on 

Monday 27 January in the hall. We will give you an update about what was achieved last term and share the plans 

for the coming term. We hope to see lots of you there.  

 

Head Lice 

Head lice are already on the march! I would like to remind everyone about the need to regularly check and treat 

your children’s hair so that we can finally get rid of the little blighters!  
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Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day…  

WC 13.1.20 – parent’s evening 

week 

24.1.20 – Year 5 and 6 dodgeball 

tournament  

27.1.20 – Ofsted parent’s 

information meeting, 6pm in the 

hall 

14.2.20 – Term 3 ends 

24.2.20 – Term 4 begins 

6.3.20 – Reception Multi Skills 

Sports festival 

WC 30.3.20 – Year 3 and 4 

bikeability training 

3.4.20 – Term 4 ends 

20.4.20 – Term 5 begins 
 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Work of the Week  

Nursery - Nursery have had a fantastic start back this week! We want to say a big well done and thank you to all our 

existing children who have given our newer children such a warm and friendly welcome.  We have seen them show 

such care in making sure our new children have someone to sit next to and to play with, and they have helped them 

to get to know our routines!  Also, a big well done to all our new children who have enjoyed settling in, it has been 

so lovely to see all their happy faces as they get to know us all and watching them join in the fun as we learn! 

Reception – Shelby - For excellent work on doubling and halving in maths 

Year 1 - Ellie - for persevering in phonics and working really hard to apply phonics in her writing 

Year 2 – Joseph D - for his attitude to maths this week. He has applied himself fully and worked really hard in our 

new topic 

Year 3 – Connor - for showing persistence and working hard with his partner to story map the journey of a pebble. 

Year 4 – Kaden - for his wonderful input in Maths lessons about equivalent fractions 

Year 5 – Malia – for explaining her thought processes to the class very clearly.  

Year 6 – Francesca – for settling well into year 6 and making valuable contribution to class discussions 

Sports News 

No news this week 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 

 


